
Licensing Update 
  

A Welcome and Licensing service will be held for our     

new priest, Reverend Kevin Wright, 

at 7pm on Thursday 21st March 2019 

at St Christopher’s, Lympsham. 

It would be lovely if we could have a full church to make 

it a special occasion for Kevin and his wife, Chris, as we 

welcome them into our church family. 

Refreshments will be served in the Manor Hall 

afterwards. 

If you are able to provide a savoury or sweet dish, 

please contact Gwen Hatton. 

  

  

 


